
2021-2022 Rooney Elementary Parent Drop Off and Pick Up  

 

 

No Parking-  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are very excited to start another year at Rooney Elementary.  In an effort to respect our neighbors and to 

provide a level of safety for everyone, we are asking that the entrances to the subdivision on 48th Street be 

NO PARKING at Chestnut and 48th Street and Elm and 48th Street . 

When lining up on North 48th Street to drop off or pick up students, please do not block Chestnut Street and 

Elm Street as indicated on the map with a                . 

 

Thank you for helping to keep our students, staff and neighbors safe.  

Rooney Elementary Staff and Students 


